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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Notice is hereby given that a potential quorum of the Hobbs City Commission

may occur on Wednesday, March 21, 2018, from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

while members of the City Commission attend the District 5 Meeting hosted

by the New Mexico Municipal League to report on the 2018 Legislative

session and new laws affecting municipalities.   The meeting will be held in

the Third Floor Meeting Rooms at the City Hall Annex, 200 East Broadway,

Hobbs, New Mexico.

The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that all members of

the City Commission have been invited and may attend the event.  City policy

will not be formulated by members of the City Commission and no official vote

or other action of the City Commission will occur at this event. 

Dated: 3/16/18


